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Comments: I believe the Mountain Coaster to be the wrong project for the Sandia Mountains for the following

reasons: 1) As Albuquerque and surrounding areas grow in population, the open, natural, plant- and animal-filled

mountains will only increase in value and uniqueness for our citizens and our visitors. There are already far too

many towns and cities that do not offer this experience of nature and the outdoors just a few miles from our

doorsteps.   The essence of these natural experiences is non-mechanized - to walk, hike, birdwatch, identify

plants, and see wild animals.  The more mechanized the activity - biking to ski lift to Tram to Mountain Coaster -

the further this natural heritage space is diluted and degraded; 2) However sustainably built and run the Mountain

Coaster and its food hut are intended to be, it is nonetheless an activity requiring energy that doesn't have to be

spent; 3) However small, this mechanical and energy dependent structure only increases the likelihood of starting

a forest fire; 4) A mechanized, energy-driven entertainment venue like this is best suited to be in and part of the

built environment within the city itself. 


